3 September 2018

Sarah Baddeley
MartinJenkins
Sarah.baddeley@martinjenkins.co.nz

Dear Sarah

State Services Commission Inquiry into the Use of External Security Consultants

Northland District Health Board has undertaken an internal review and can confirm that we have not accessed the services of Thompson and Clark and Associated Companies or other providers as external security consultants to provide specialist investigative or security services for the period 2008 to the present.

I would like to apologise for the late response to this inquiry.

Yours sincerely

Dr Nick Chamberlain Chief Executive